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Tu B’Shevat is the Jewish New Year for Trees -- 
a moment to pause and reflect on our relationship to the natural world 

with which our lives are so intricately woven. 
 

This year the pause is BIG as CJC’s observance of chag haIlanot (the 

tree holiday) will happen on Shabbat! 
 

Join us for a family-friendly 
Friday Night Service/Tu B’Shevat Seder (nut free) 

January 26 at 7:00pm 
 

Integrated into the prayers of our Friday Night service 

will be a Tu B’Shevat journey through four mystical worlds. We will taste 

special fruit and sing our hearts out in gratitude. 
 

Please register beforehand, ideally by Friday, January 19  

so we make sure we have enough fruit for all! 
 

Click here to register 

http://tinyurl.com/tubishabbat 
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